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Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2008 11:27 AM 

To: 'JamesBruc@aol.com' 

Cc: WCarr@hollandhart.com 

Subject:-Gase-No.-14-1-73Application of Kaiser-Francis Oil Co for exception to 104.C(2) 

You have requested continuance of this cast to Sept 18. 
The Division received a letter from Mr. Larry Lowe, 2313 Broadway, Lubbock, TX 79401, indicating he plans to 
attend the hearing on August 21. No phone number or email address was provided. 

Please make such efforts as are possible in this timeframe to advise Mr. Lowe not to come. 

Thanks 

David 

8/19/2008 
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Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com 

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2008 11:47 AM 

To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Subject: Rej^Case-N^rJ3T7;3Application of Kaiser-Francis Oil Co for exception to 104.C... 

I already have, by mail and phone. 

It's only a deal if it's where you want to go. Find your travel deal here. 
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